
MAY 2015 
UPDATE

The Division of Student A�airs at Auburn University houses 11 departments that have the responsibility for ensuring a true learning community 
committed to providing transformative educational experiences for all students, o�ering services to parents and encouraging a culture of excellence 
at Auburn University.
 

DID YOU KNOW?DID YOU KNOW?
The Recreation and Wellness Center had  
visitors during the spring 2015 semester.

To learn more about 
Student A�airs, please visit...  
         www.auburn.edu/StudentA�airs    

www.facebook.com/AuburnStudents    

@AuburnStudents, @WarEagleWoodard

@AuburnStudents, @WarEagleWoodard

www.pinterest.com/AuburnStudents

(332) 844 - 1304

CUR RENT E VENT S

- Bobby R. Woodard, Ph.D., Associate Provost and Vice President for Student A�airs

The Student Center installed 
several upgraded TV monitors 
within the facility & completed 
an audio-visual system 
upgrade in meeting room 2109. 

S T U D E N T  C E N T E R  

Nine doctoral counseling and clinical 
psychology students began their year-
long practicum placements at SCS in May.

S T U D E N T  CO U N S E L I N G  
S E R V I C E S

Patients ranked their overall 
satisfaction as 4.92/5.

M E D I C A L  C L I N I C  

The Interfraternity Council and 
Panhellenic spring 2015 GPAs 
were higher than the all-male and 
all-female averages, respectively.

Findings suggest that �rst-time 
freshman students who participated in 
AlcoholEDU and HAVEN programs were 
slightly more likely to be retained from 
fall 2014 to spring 2015 than all 
�rst-time freshman.

H E A LT H  P R O M OT I O N  &  
W E L L N E S S  S E R V I C E S

G R E E K  L I F E

70 percent of the undergraduate 
population entered the Recreation and 
Wellness Center during the spring 
semester.

C A M P U S  R E C R E AT I O N

The #BetheCreed marketing 
campaign, a campaign encourag-
ing positive student behavior 
and celebrating George Petrie, 
was launched at Camp War Eagle.

S T U D E N T  CO N D U C T  
&  A D V O C AC Y

PA R E N T  &  FA M I LY  
P R O G R A M S

S T U D E N T  
I N V O LV E M E N T  
The nine Freshman Leadership 
Programs raised over $13,000 
for various philanthropic groups 
from October 2014 – May 2015.

Both Auburn Panhellinic and Auburn Interfraternity 
Council began recruitment registration in June. 
Panhellenic registered more than 500 potential 
new members before June 10, and IFC registered 
230 men as of June 8.

The Auburn Plainsman student newspaper June 
edition is currently on the racks and the July 
edition will be released on July 9. Weekly printing 
will resume on August 13.

Freshman Leadership Program participants completed over 
1,500 community service hours from October 2014 to May 2015.
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Parent and Family 
Programs’ Auburn 
Guides application 
has had over 530  
downloads since its 
May launch.


